
 

 

 

Public Hearing 
 

FY2018 Annual Plan (Draft) 
 

Date: March 2, 2018 
Time: 10:00 AM 
Location: LaFayette Housing Authority 

301 First Avenue S.W. 
LaFayette, AL 36862 

 
The LaFayette Housing Authority is receiving public comments regarding the proposed fiscal year 
(FY) 2018 Annual Plan (Plan). A copy of the Plan is available for public review at the LaFayette 
Housing Authority. A Public Hearing will be held on March 2, 2018 at 10:00 AM at the LaFayette 
Housing Authority located at 301 First Avenue S.W., LaFayette, AL 36862 to receive public 
comments regarding the proposed Plan.  
 
Comments related to the Plan may be submitted at the LaFayette Housing Authority’s office, 
during the Public Hearing, or mailed. Written comments may be mailed to the LaFayette Housing 
Authority, Attn: FY2018 Annual Plan Comments, 301 First Avenue S.W., LaFayette, AL 36862. The 
public review and comment period begins on January 16, 2018 and ends on March 2, 2018 at 5:00 
PM CST. Comments received after 5:00 PM CST on March 2, 2018 will not be accepted or 
considered. 
 
For more information, please contact the LaFayette Housing Authority at (334) 864-8391. 
Additional information is available at www.auburnhousingauth.org. 
 

 

 


